Jane Rasely

From: Robert Valentine <bobv77@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 4:09 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

Regarding the revised changes, | was hoping the number of rooms would DECRESE instead of INCREASE. 132 parking
spaces is okay, but must include parking for employees, hotel guests and visitors . No off-site street parking should be
assumed. The added traffic to Winslow Way is a concern.

Thank you for your consideration.

Robert Valentine



